
 

 

June 10, 2020 

Mohnton Borough Council met in regular session on the above date using an electronic forum ZOOM. 

The meeting information was advertised in the Reading Eagle and on the borough website to allow 

public participation. 

Members participating were Dale Eisenhofer, Mary Gudikunst, Tim Moll, Mike Anderson, Brian Simmon 

and President Mike DeFeo who presided. Also present were Zachary Morey from Hoffert & Klonis and 

Mayor Gary Kraft.  

 

A motion was made to approve the meeting minutes by Brian Simmon, seconded by Mike Anderson 

with all voting in favor. 

ENGINEER 

1. The 2020 Street Work project bid documents are being finalized. 

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER – Glenn Bertolet participated to answer any concerns.  

1. Report submitted. 

POLICE CHIEF – Eric Pistilli participated to give his report. 

1. Report submitted. 

PRESIDENT 
1. After discussion it was decided to not offer curbside yard waste pick up throughout the month of 

July. 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION 
1. Mike De Feo reiterated the need to be careful financially as the borough moves forward due to the 

COVID-19 impact on the borough income 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
1. There will be no work session in July and the Business Meeting will be held viz Zoom. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was approved and the bills were approved to be paid after a motion was made 
by Brian Simmon and seconded by Mike Anderson. 

 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  

 
 


